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Head of School: Kelly Overson

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Many of you may be aware that it is National Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 8th

December and Green Top will also host their annual Christmas Jumper Day on Friday
16th December.  This year, Friends of Green Top would like to introduce The Christmas
Jumper Swap Shop.

They need donations of all of your old Christmas jumpers, in any size; be it baby, child or
adult. In addition to this, we will be collecting donations of Christmas dress up costumes
including nativity characters.

The Christmas Jumper and costume Swap Shop will take place during our coffee
morning and afternoon in the school hall on Wednesday 23rd November 8:30 - 9:30 and
again 2:30 - 4:30.

The donated Christmas jumpers and costumes will be on sale for just £2. As always, all
profits go to Green Top School and the children.  This year, Friends of Green Top have
organised a special surprise on the last day of term at the carols around the tree event.

For this to be a success, please take the Christmas jumpers that you would like to donate
to the school reception by Monday 21st November, so that they can be ready for the
sale.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Kind regards
Mrs Overson on behalf of ‘Friends of Green Top’


